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Comments:  

Certain high school math classes should be using Pearson digital textbooks and teaching the 
students math through the Spreadsheet perspective.  It would be cheaper on parents too, because 
of scientific calculator costs. 

All students should be proficient in Google and Microsoft Suites prior to high school 

graduation.  They should be knowledgeable about how to create unique and orignial digital 
content. 

Additionally, students in other countries become proficient in other languages by the time the 
children are 8-10 years old.  We should be serving our Pacific communities by making other 

Pacific languages available in the classroom settings. 
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